
Request 11439 - HMO Licence 
I am writing to you as a Freedom of Information request re an HMO at 138 High 
Street Harston CB22 7QD 

 
Some months ago I emailed the licensing department at SCDC asking if their had 
been license issued for the above property, as I was unable to trace one on the 
website. 

Response  

Thank you for your request for information above, which we have dealt with under 
the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 
I hope the following will answer your query: 

138 High Street, Harston does not have a HMO licence 

We aim to provide a high-quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied with 
this response. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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